
Crown Lands is responsible for ensuring that public access to and 
enjoyment of waterfront land is not restricted.

If you have any items stored on public land without 
authority, please remove them so that our valuable 
foreshores can be enjoyed by everyone.

To find out more, please visit: 
crownland.nsw.gov.au or call 1300 886 235

Storing items such as recreational craft, outdoor seating, 
materials or equipment on foreshore Crown land is not 
permitted.

Stored items can obstruct public access to and along 
the foreshore and can also pose a risk to public safety 
leading to injury.

Storing items on public land also places them at risk of 
theft or damage. To reduce risk, store personal items on 
your own property.

Stored items can be an eyesore and spoil the beauty 
of the surrounding natural areas, waterways and parks 
reducing community and public pride.

Storing items on foreshore Crown land may incur a 
penalty of $220 for individuals and $440 for corporations.
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